
Maintenance  
Work Requires 
Power Outage

As a part of ongoing maintenance on  
the transmission line serving the area north 
of Hailey, Idaho Power crews will be replacing 
damaged power poles in the Ketchum area on 
Oct. 13. These upgrades will require a power 
outage from 11 p.m. to 7 a.m. to ensure crews 
can safely complete the work.

Affected customers will receive an automated 
call in advance of the outage at the phone 
number Idaho Power has on file.

We apologize for the inconvenience  
and appreciate your understanding.
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Pole damage caused  
by woodpeckers.


